
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Baby Groot, Aladin, Tweety Bird and Slidington 
Bunk Beds
Bunk bed sets including an additional trundle bed and a 
fixed ladder. 

Dates sold: 7 May 2022 – 8 February 2023 

Why the product is recalled: These bunk beds do not comply with the 
mandatory standard for bunk beds. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury from snagging, entrapment or fall 
hazards. 

1. Consumers should stop using the top bunks immediately and contact
SKM furniture to arrange for a technician to fix the beds at no cost.

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the product
or have sold or gifted it to another person

For more information and to arrange service, consumers may contact 
SKM Furniture via email at info@skmfurniture.com.au or by phone at 
1300 756 466/08-92487606 (Monday to Sunday, 10 am – 5 pm). 

Purchased from: SKM Furniture in Western Australia 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/bunk-beds
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